I represent VCI Company (VCI).  We understand that VCI's petition for

> waiver in Docket UT-042045 is slated for consideration at the Commission's

> open meeting on December 29th.  VCI requests moving the item to the

> January 26, 2005 open meeting because VCI's principal Stan Efferding is

> not available on December 29th, and VCI's attorney David Rice is not

> available on the next open meeting date, which is on January 12th.  Thank

> you for your assistance.

> 

> David L. Rice 

> Voice:  206-777-7424

> Fax:  206-622-7485
